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Subject: [Fwd: Fromme Mountain, et al]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Sat, 06 Oct 2007 18:13:26 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Fromme Mountain, et al
From: Rosieres@aol.com
Date: Sat, 06 Oct 2007 20:39:02 -0400 (EDT)
To: dphilippe@elac.bc.ca, council@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org

Honoroable representatives,
 
As a first hand observer of the sport and political lobby of mountain biking, I
request that you seriously consider allowing this destructive activity on any public
lands, especially those where sensitive habitats exist.
 
We in California are weary of the persistent violations, wanton destruction of
sensitive land, trail building without any permission, trespassing, aggression on the
part of mountain bikers toward other trail users (including the death of horses
forced off trails by speeding mountain bikers).
 
Please research the record and the lawsuits.  Mountain biking has a dismal history
of interaction with other persons and animals.  Its history of nature destruction is
well known. 
 
Thank you,
Sincerely,
Therese F. Alvillar
California
707-874-2424
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